
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
REGARDING COURSE SUCCESS  

 
Upon the decision of the University Senate dated 
23.09.2022 and numbered 615/4, changes have 

been made in the Educational and Examinational 
Regulation of our Faculty.  

 
Accordingly, in order to be successful in a 

course that has a final or resit exam, all the 
following conditions must be met:    

 
1. To get at least 35 points from the final or resit 

exam,  
2. In case of grading on a Bell Curve, to have a 

raw success grade of 20 calculated according 
to the weights of the midterm and final or resit 

exams,  
3. To have a course success grade of at least 

"DD".  
 

Dear Students;    
The reason for the above changes in the 

Educational and Examinational Regulation of our 
Faculty is to prevent those students who do not 
take the final exams or take them just to see the 
questions from passing the course with success 



thanks to the application of the BELL CURVE 
grading by the instructor as happened in the past.   

 
After the changes, since the final exam grade of 

our students who do not take the final exam will be 
"0 (zero)"; even if the BELL CURVE grading is 
applied by the instructor of the course, it will not 

be possible to pass the course and the students will 
take the resit exam.    

 
If the average of the grades you receive from the 

midterm / final / resit exams is 20 and below; your 
grade will not be included in the BELL CURVE 

grading system and grade average of the class, and 
you will be given an FF grade.    

 
If the grade you receive from the Final Exam / 

Resit Exam is below 35; FF grade will be given.    
 

Dean's Office of the Faculty of Business 
Administration  

 
Note: The evaluation of the success of the 
preparatory class students is subject to the 

procedures and principles of the School of Foreign 
Languages. 

 
 


